
The XC team reports to campus two weeks 
before classes start.  The exact dates will be 
announced when the 2015 school calendar is 
officially released. It’s a great way to start what 
promises to be an incredible 2015 season!   

 

Meets at Kansas University, Texas Tech, 
Oklahoma State, and Arkansas highlight the 
most exciting and competitive schedule of any 
NJCAA cross country team.  

 

If you’d like more information, please call, text 
or email Coach Adler: (248) 410-7545 

Daniela@prattcc.edu 
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Program Part Two 

Description of Program Part Two goes here. 

Lorem dolor sit amet, consecteteuer adipsing. 

 

 The 2014 Women’s Cross Country team includes 8 
freshmen and 3 sophomores.  With runners from 
Texas, Nebraska, Arkansas, and Kansas, the distance 
program has searched far and wide to bring together 
a team that claimed titles at their first two meets.  The 
women were recognized for their accomplishments by 
being named the #3 ranked team in the nation in the 
first NJCAA poll.  Although it will be a tough battle, 
the women have their eyes set on a region title and 
top 10 national finish.  Considering the team only had 
one runner during the 2012 and 2013 seasons, 
they’ve come a long way to turn a once bottom tier 
program into a nationally competitive team.   

 

The 2015 season promises to be equally exciting with 
the expected addition of 7-8 freshmen runners to join 
the 8 freshmen currently running for Pratt.  There’s 
only 1 question left to answer: Do you want to be part 
of the 2015 recruiting class that takes the PCC XC  
team to the next level? 

 

 

The 2014 men’s squad includes 10 freshmen and 3 
sophomores. The men have failed to finish in the top 10 
at the region meet since 2004.  2014 looks to be a 
different story as the men have finished in second place 
at their first two invitationals.  The men were rewarded 
with a #4 national ranking in the first NJCAA poll.  The 
men’s region is loaded this year, with 6 teams currently 
ranked in the top 25.  Before the season started, Coach 
Adler felt the men’s team might be a year away from 
competing for a top 10 finish at the national meet.  The 
team continues to exceed expectations and the guys look 
hungry for a regional championship.   

 

With a strong core expected to return in 2015, talented 
student-athletes are needed to help push the team over 
the edge and compete for a national title.  If you’re 
looking for a place to run and study in 2015, the Pratt 
Men’s Cross Country team is looking to add depth.  A 
strong recruiting class in 2015 can make Pratt a distance 
destination for NJCAA runners.   


